
Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190

(503) 355-3650 • Toll free 1(888)218-2455 • Fax: (503) 368-7721

Kristi Woika, Principal

Seagull Spirit! Heaven Hartford, Family Resource
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December 8, 2022

Dear Camille Hickman,

On behalf  of  all the families, staff  and volunteers at Nehalem Elementary School, I am

sending you a big “Thank you!” for your continued support of  our families. The $25.00

you faithfully send every month goes directly into the Backpack Programs Food Bags.

Our Backpack Program has grown this year. We are serving 60 children every Friday

with easy to prepare lunches and breakfasts. Your donations also help purchase items

of clothing, hygiene products, clothes and other items families are in need of.

Your generosity to the NES Family Resource Center makes our community a truly

special place to call home.

I hope you and your family enjoy a wonderful holiday!

Warm Regards,

Heaven Hartford

Nehalem Elementary School

Family Resource Coordinator


